The Reverend F. L. Shuttlesworth 3191 - 29th Avenue, North Birmingham, Alabama

Dear Reverend Shuttlesworth:

I am writing to commend you for your article relative to the "Mock Civil Rights Hearing in Washington, D. C." which appeared in the February 13 issue of the Pittsburgh Courier." Not only was the article well written, but you did an excellent job of stimulating your readers to logically and critically examine the validity of Fulton Lewis, Jr.'s series of attacks upon the hearing and the real truth behind the action of the Reverend C. T. Murray. Your article was also a strong and positive bid for support in our efforts to become registered voters in the South.

We are fortunate to have courageous fighters for justice like yourself. May God bless you to live long to do his bidding.

Sincerely yours,

Daniel W. Wynn Chaplain